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Scholarships and Student Finance, AH 151

4401 University Drive, Lethbridge AB TlK 3M4

Email: fin.aid@uleth.ca Phone: 403-329-2585

www.uleth.calross/student- finance

August 21,2013

Michelle Watt

wattm@uleth.ca

Dear Michelle,

Congratulations, it is my pleasure to inform you that you will receive the following award(s) from the
University ofLethbridge: Ruby I. Larson Scholarship in Education (Teaching ofthe Gifted and
Talented), which carries a value of$500.00 ..
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On behalf of the Student Awards Committee Iextend to you sincere congratulations on your achievements
and best wishes for continued academic success in your studies at the University of Lethbridge.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Lore, Coordinator

Scholarships and Student Finance


